
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
04/01/2015 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender wants to alert the Ross County Community that his office has 

investigated a couple of daytime Burglaries on the east side of Ross County since 

03/30/2015. The first one occurred at approximately 11:00 a.m. on 03/30/2015 in the 

2000 block of Marietta Road. The second one was reported today at approximately 11:30 

a.m.  

 

In both incidents witnesses reported that a silver vehicle possibly an S.U.V. was seen 

leaving the scene.  

 

Sheriff Lavender asks residents that see anything suspicious to report it to his office at 

740-773-1185 or Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers at 740-773-T.I.P.S. (8477).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


